From: Finance Committee < FinanceCommittee@leg.bc.ca>

Sent: May 26, 2023 11:32 AM

To: CRD Mailbox

Subject: Provincial Budget 2024 Consultation

You don't often get email from financecommittee@leg.bc.ca. Learn why this is important

Budget 2024 Consultation

On behalf of the Select Standing Committee on Finance and Government Services, we are writing to share that the Committee's **Budget 2024 consultation** is now open.

How to participate:

You can participate by providing written input using the submission form on the <u>Budget Consultation</u> website by **2:00 p.m.** (Pacific) on Friday, June **16**. The submission form is available in English, Punjabi, and Traditional and Simplified Chinese.

Please note that public hearings are full, and a waitlist has been established.

Share the consultation:

We welcome you to share this information with other British Columbians. The following promotional materials are available to download on the <u>Budget Consultation</u> website:

- Media release
- Poster
- Social Media Tile
- Translated materials (Punjabi, Traditional and Simplified Chinese)

To participate or learn more about the consultation:

- Visit the Budget Consultation website.
- Follow us on Twitter @BCLegislature
- Like us on Facebook @LegislativeAssemblyBC

If you have any questions about the Budget 2024 Consultation, the Committee's work, or the information in this email, please contact us by email at FinanceCommittee@leg.bc.ca or phone at 250-356-2933 or 1-877-428-8337 (toll-free in BC).

The Committee values your input and looks forward to hearing from British Columbians again this year.

Legislative Assembly of British Columbia

Grateful to live and work on the land of the ləkwəŋən speaking peoples, known today as the Esquimalt and Songhees Nations.